
 

 
 

 

August 20, 2024 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE BOARD OF ESTIMATES  

 
FROM:  Faith Leach, Chief Administrative Officer  

TO:  Celeste Amato 

  Clerk, Board of Estimates 

  204 City Hall, 100 N. Holiday Street 

  Baltimore, MD 21202 

 

SUBJECT: Abstentions for the August 21, 2024, Board of Estimates Meeting  

 

On December 15, 2020, the Board of Estimates approved a Resolution of the Board of Estimates 

Relating to Abstentions. In accordance with that resolution, I have noted by abstentions below: 

• No abstentions to note. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


